OFH CoC Announces HUD FY 2024 Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) Continuum of Care Program Local Competition

The Old Fort Homeless Continuum of Care (OFH CoC) issued a request for proposals for the U.S. Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  FY 2024 and FY 2025 Continuum of Care Competition and Renewal or Replacement of Youth Homeless Demonstration Program Grant

The CoC Program is designed to promote a community-wide commitment to the goal of ending homelessness. Each year, HUD makes funds available through the Continuum of Care Program Competition for projects to quickly rehouse homeless individuals, families, persons fleeing domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, and stalking, and youth while minimizing the trauma and dislocation caused by homelessness; to promote access to and effective utilization of mainstream programs by homeless individuals and families; and to optimize self-sufficiency among those experiencing homelessness.

HUD released the FY 2024 NOFO on July 31, 2024. The closing date for the 2024 NOFO is October 30, 2024. HUD requires CoCs to review and rank local proposals and submit a consolidated application to HUD through a HUD-approved Collaborative Applicant. Riverview Hope Campus is the local Collaborative Applicant.

This notice from the OFH CoC is to inform housing and service providers in Old Fort Homeless (Crawford, Franklin, Logan, Polk, Sabastian, Scott Counties) of the opportunity to apply through the OFH CoC for these HUD funds.

To view the Notice of Funding Opportunity, visit: https://www.grants.gov and search for Opportunity Number FR-6800-N-25.

Letters of Intent are due by Friday, August 23, 2024.  visit: https://www.ofhcoc.org/grants-and-bids/ for documents.

To view OFH CoC's FY 2024 NOFO Local Competition process, visit: https://www.ofhcoc.org/grants-and-bids/ 
For questions or additional information, please contact Wendy Brawdy, OFH CoC Director, wendy@ofhcoc.or (479) 650-3230.

